
 

 

 

 

20 May 2020 

Terry Grammer – Non-Executive Director 

Great Western Exploration Limited (“Great Western”, ASX: GTE) announces with great sadness that 
Non-Executive Director Mr Terry Grammer has passed away after a short illness. The Board of Great 
Western extends its deepest sympathies to Terry's family and and would like to acknowledge his 
significant contribution over the 6 years he was with the Company.  

Kevin Somes, Chairman of Great Western, said: 

“We are deeply saddened by the loss of Terry, not only because of his significant contribution to the 

Company but also the loss of a great mate to us all. He will be greatly missed, and our thoughts go to 

his family and loved ones.” 

 

For and on behalf of the Board 

Kevin Somes 

Chairman 

Great Western Exploration Limited 


